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Ellie Myers

From: Timothy Batin <batt@yakamafish-nsn.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:51 AM

To: Ellie Myers

Subject: AU-25-00004

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open 

attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the 

content is safe. 

 

  

  

Good Morning Ellie, The Yakama Nation Has no concerns with this project moving forward. 

Thank You, 

Timothy Batin TFW Archaeologist, Yakama Nation Fisheries 


